
UPCOMING EVENTS 

HEROES RANCH 
Golf Tournament 
Friday, September 20, 2024 
11:30 am – 7:00 pm 
Sulphur Springs Country Club 
 
WINNSBORO CENTER FOR THE ARTS 
Cowboy Music & Poetry Gathering 
Friday & Saturday, September 27 & 28 
On the Bowery 
 
101 CELEBRATION 
100th Anniversary of “Old City Hall” 
Friday, October 4, 2024 
4 pm –  6 pm 
101 North Main Street 

Congratulations to Winnsboro ISD on being named the 

Business/Member of the Week! Established in 1917 by the 

Texas Legislature, WISD is located in northeastern Wood 

County and extends into Hopkins and Franklin counties. 

The district consists of four campuses where over 1400 

students are equipped to be life-long learners by dedicated 

teachers and staff.  Thanks for being a valued member of 

the Winnsboro Area Chamber of Commerce! 
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Welcome New Chamber Member 

Superior Cleaning 
457 South Hillcrest Dr. 

Sulphur Springs, TX  
903-919-1557 

 



100th Year Celebration 

In a collaborative effort the City of Winnsboro, The Winnsboro Main Street program, the Winnsboro Economic 

Development Corporation and the Winnsboro Area Chamber of Commerce are hosting a special celebration 

commemorating the 100th anniversary of Winnsboro’s original “Old City Hall” located at 101 N. Main Street. 

101 N. Main Street is now the home office of Winnsboro Economic Development Corporation, the City of Winnsboro 

Main Street Program, and the Winnsboro Area Chamber of Commerce.  It accommodates local businesses and 

prospective business owners providing a space to convene, network, and inquire about business operations and 

opportunities here in Winnsboro, TX. 

Join us for a Business Meet & Greet and Ribbon Cutting ceremony for 101 N. Main Street on Friday, October 4, 2024, 

from 4 pm to 6 pm and get to know like-minded business owners operating right here in Winnsboro! 

Gift bags and door prizes will be provided! 

*If your business can contribute a door prize or branded promotional items for goodie bags, please drop your 

items off at the Chamber office by Wednesday, October 2.  Thanks….and see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          



 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

   


